HENRY BOSE ELEMENTARY

NEWSLETTER

I wanted to take a moment and thank all our Henry Bose families for your patience and support while we worked through the first week organizing classes and the school. It was perhaps the smoothest first week in my teaching career. Our classes are set, and everyone is excited to get a start on the new year. A stated in the last newsletter, if you have any concerns about the school, please reach out to me at the office at 604 596 6324.

LUNCHES



Again, this year we have a table set up for lunches. If you bring a lunch for your child, please put in on the table with their name and division on it and they will pick it up. Unfortunately, we do not have the staff to hand the lunches out to individual students. It helps if you inform your children that you are bringing their lunches in.

ORANGE SHIRT DAY

Orange shirt order forms will be sent home with your child this week. If you wish to order, please have order forms returned by September 17th. Online payments will not be accepted for this item.

NEW TEACHER

I am very pleased to announce that we have our new grade 6/7 teacher. Her name is Ms. Gill and she is coming to us from Goldstone Park and will be a wonderful addition to our school. Welcome Ms. Gill!!

PLANNERS



Now that classes have been established, planner will be available. They are \$5.00 dollars each and you can either give the teacher \$5.00 or you can pay via online. Our school is moving toward all monies collected will be on-line. Please see instructions in the attachments.

SPORTS UNIFORMS

We have ordered new uniforms for the school last spring, and they arrived last week. We have decided to go with a new color, purple, as they stand out more when we are at an event with a large number of schools.

Many people, teachers and parents have asked if they are available for purchase. They will be available to order in November. We will be having a Spirit Day sale with numerous clothing options that will be available. Please lookout for more information on this next month.

TERRY FOX RUN

We will be having our Terry Fox Run in the afternoon on September 20th.

If you wish to donate please bring toonies or

loonies to school starting tomorrow.